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DEAR CSSC

We the people do not want any Government to power to order emergency health orders to
lock us down or mandate us ever again.

THIS ABUSE OF POWER must stop now.

AUSTRALIA is not a communist country yet we are being treated as one.

ENOIGH IS ENOUGH 

We the people are begging for the Government to lift all emergency health orders any
mandates asap.

OUR HUMAN RIGHTS AND FREEDOM OF CHOICE MUST NEVER EVER BE
TAKEN AWAY FROM ANY AUSTRALIAN CITIZENS EVER AGAIN.

Thank you

Carolyn Packer 
Advocate for the community 
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